
    

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 2 Week 8 10th June 2021 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 
 

Science day  
Friday 11th June 

ACTING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
How great it is to be able to welcome all of the children back into school tomorrow! 

I have been amazed at how easily the teachers, children and even the parents slipped back into online learning and 
the engagement that I have witnessed from the children. Thank you again to everyone in the community for your 
efforts to make sure that learning continued even at this difficult time. I can assure all parents that nothing beats being 
with your peers and learning with a teacher in front of you. Bring on tomorrow! 

Covid Restrictions 

The following guidelines from DET are for the reintroduction of the children to school starting Friday 11th June.  

Please be aware of the following; 

 Parents are not permitted on the school grounds unless visiting the office 

 Children will be dropped off and picked up at the school gates before and after school 

 When children enter school from 8.45am they are to proceed into their classroom 

 Chess, Music and Piano lessons will not be running for the rest of the term unless notified 

 Excursions and Incursions are not permitted 

 Parents can not attend assemblies 

 If your child displays any Covid symptoms they are to stay at home and seek medical advice 

Science Day 

I can’t wait to see all the children and staff dressed up in their ‘Deep Blue’ themed outfits for what should be a special 
morning back for everyone. Even though we cannot have Fizzic’s Education onsite to present their science show, they 
will be presenting virtually and the children will still be involved in science activities. A big thank you to Ross Toogood, 
Louise Wood and Sam Wang along with the rest of the STEAM team for being so flexible and adapting the morning so 
that it can still occur. Difficult times bring out the best in people! 

Enjoy the morning! 

Wild Weather 

Due to the savage winds that occur on Wednesday night, we unfortunately had one of our shade sails ripped from its 
pole in the middle yard. The shade sail has been removed and we hope that it is repairable so it can be reinstated. 

The weather also played havoc with our online lessons today (Thursday). Two of our staff, Cassie Johnson and Ashleigh 
Danes, were stuck in unpowered homes with live power lines blocking their exits so couldn’t access any WebEx 
sessions. As well as many staff supervising at school, many also came into THPS as they had no power in their own 
homes. Unfortunately, the school’s internet service had also been knocked out! Thankfully we are used to moving fast 
in a drama! It was back on by the second WebEx session and students once again showed how flexible they are with 

9850 1796 



entire situation. Again thank you for your understanding at this time and I hope that you were not one of the many 
who was left without power/heating for the day. 

Enrolments 

If any of our current families are yet to enrol their child in foundation for 2022, please contact the office for an 
enrolment form. Spaces are filling fast. 

Andrew Veal 

Acting Principal 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Foundation Enrolments 2022 
Places are filling up fast in our foundation classes for 2022.  If you are an existing family with a younger sibling or know 
of other families wanting to enrol, please contact the office to collect an enrolment form or book a school tour on 
9850 1796. 

     THPS SCIENCE DAY 
 
On Friday the 11th of June, THPS will celebrate Science Day. This 
year's school theme is 'Deep Blue: innovations for the future of our 
oceans.' We encourage students to come dressed up using the 
oceans theme as inspiration. Students could come dressed as a sea 
animal, marine plant, sea vessel, marine biologist, scuba diver or a 
captain of a boat.  

Throughout the day, students will be involved in hands on tasks and 
participate in an incursion. 'The Deep Blue Oceans Show' by Fizzics 
Education will explore the physical factors that determine life 
underwater and along our coastlines.   

In preparation for an experiment on the day, we are asking families 
to donate clear 500ml plastic bottles. Please drop the bottles to 
Hugh Beasley's (3/4H) classroom.  

 
 
 
 
  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2021 

Term 2 

Friday 11th June Science Day 

Monday 14th June Queen’s Birthday - Public Holiday 

Wednesday 16th June School Council Meeting 7.00pm 

Friday 25th June End of Term 2 – Students  Dismissed 2.30pm 

TERM DATES 2021 

Term 2 Ends  Friday 25th June - 2.30pm 

Term 3 Monday 12th July to Friday 17th September 

Term 4 Monday 4th October to Friday 17th December 

Pupil Free Days 
Monday 24th May 

Monday 1st November 



 
Bakers Delight Lunch Orders 
We have partnered with our local Macedon Bakers Delight to offer Tuesday lunch orders for our families. Please use 
the link to order http://bit.ly/thps-lunches . 20% of each order will be donated back to our school. Orders close each 
week at 5pm on Sunday, and will be delivered to school before lunchtime. (You will still need to send something for 
recess to school with your child). 
 
P&F Team - Cecile, Fiona, Oula & Sarah   thpspaf@gmail.com 
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__________________________________________________________________________ 
User Tips 

Student Absences 

If your child will be absent from school please record their absence on COMPASS. 

- On your smart phone 

1. Press the “Add Attendance Note” tab 

If you have more than 1 child at the school select the absent child 

2. Tap on ‘Reason’ – and select an option. (illness, parents’ choice etc.) 

(Details/Comments field is optional) 

3. Tap on Start Date and End Date (change if necessary) 

4. Press ‘Add Attendance Note’ 

Complete this process before 10.30am on the day of their absence 

Recording Extended Absences 

If your family is going on holidays please record your child’s absence using the same process as above before the absence 
date. (Adjust the Start Date and End Date accordingly) and email your child’s class teacher and the school office. 

Absence Notifications 

An SMS will be sent at 10.30am to all children recorded as ‘Unexplained’. If you receive an SMS, please update the absence 
on COMPASS or call the school office. 

COMPASS Notifications 

Notification are sent via the app and email. To ensure you receive all notifications go to the settings on your phone and 
select “Enable Notifications”. 

Late Arrivals Early departures 

Late arrivals and early departures are recorded on the School Kiosk as your child arrives and departs the school via the 
office.  Do not record these on Compass. 

School reports 

Semester reports can be accessed by selecting your child’s photo and pressing on the “Reports “tab 

Booking Teacher Conferences (Parent Teacher Interviews) 

1. Tap on the icon on the top left corner of your app   

2.  Select Conferences and follow the tabs to book a time with your childs teacher. 

Events Consent (Incursions, Excursions, Permissions) 

1. Tap on the icon on the top left corner of your app   

2. Choose “Events” tab and follow the prompts. 

If your family circumstances change, please notify the office so separate family COMPASS accounts can be created.  Personal 
family details will be shared unless we are otherwise notified. 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
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Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the 
DET for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. This school is in line with the DET Policy. 


